
 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Karl B. Drew 
Date: January 17, 2014 
Subject: District Vehicle Fuel Purchases 
 
In October 2013 we reported to you that the County of San Bernardino was planning on ending 
its vehicle fueling services for non-County organizations.  They later indicated they would 
continue the fueling services but would require contracts with all the participating 
organizations.  We have received the contract and are presenting it to the Board for their 
review and approval.   

The contract has been reviewed by our general counsel and he has not recommended any 
changes.   

We have calculated preliminary costs to install our own fuel tanks.  Using the fee schedule 
included with the County contract, it would take approximately 20 years to pay back the cost of 
purchasing and installing our own tanks.  This does not include any ongoing maintenance and 
permitting fees that would be required.   

It is our recommendation to approve the County contract for vehicle fueling services and to 
authorize the General Manager to sign the contract on behalf of the District.  The contract 
needs to be signed and returned to the County before February 1, 2014.   
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